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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 

From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 

  Chris Parker, Director 

  Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 

  Charles Peterson, Utility Technical Consultant 

Date: May 11, 2016 

Re: Request Extension 
 Docket No. 16-035-T06, In the Matter of Rocky Mountain Power's Proposed 

Revisions to Electric Service Schedule No. 37, Avoided Cost Purchases from 
Qualifying Facilities 
 

 
R E Q U E S T  F O R  E X T E N S I O N   
Due to unavoidable circumstances at the Division of Public Utilities (DPU), the review of the 

Company’s filing in the above referenced docket was recently reassigned.  To allow the DPU 

adequate time to review the application, the DPU requests that the Commission extend (for all 

parties) the comment deadline approximately one week to May 24, 2016.   

 
 
CC Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 
 Robert Lively, Rocky Mountain Power 
 Sarah Wright, Utah Clean Energy 
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